
From: Troy Curnutt
To: R4 Licensing Action Submittals
Subject: [External_Sender] 1 Time extension for Troy Curnutt Consulting
Date: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 4:01:58 PM
Attachments: TCC extend renewal 5 years-7-1-25.pdf

Please see attached.
If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you
Troy Curnutt
Troy Curnutt Consulting
3003 Lois Lane
Pocatello, ID 83201
208-406-2543

Mail Control Number: 647625
Docket Number: 3038843
License Number: 11-35248-01
Licensee Name: Troy Curnutt Consulting
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Troy Curnutt Consulting 
3003 Lois Lane 
Pocatello, ID 83201 
Phone: 208-406-2543 
Email: nukemdude@gmail.com 

Date: 07-01-2025 

To: 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region IV 
ATTN: Nuclear Materials Licensing Branch 
1600 E. Lamar Blvd 
Arlington, TX 76011-4511 

Subject: Amendment Request for License No. 11-35248-01 — One-Time Extension to 15-Year 
Term 

Dear Licensing Reviewer, 

I am submitting this letter as a formal amendment request for NRC Materials License No. 11-
35248-01 issued to Troy Curnutt Consulting, currently set to expire on September 30, 2025. In 
accordance with the NRC policy revision implemented on October 1, 2017, which extended the 
standard license duration from 10 years to 15 years, I respectfully request a one-time, five-year 
extension of the current license term. 

Justification: 

Troy Curnutt Consulting has maintained continuous compliance with all NRC rules and 
regulations and the specific conditions outlined in our license. We continue to: 

• Safely store and use sealed sources of Cs-137, Ba-133, and Co-57 in accordance with the 
quantities, models, and purposes outlined in our application and license; 

• Adhere to leak testing, inventory, and recordkeeping requirements as described in our 
approved radiation safety program; 

• Employ qualified personnel, with myself (Vincent Troy Curnutt) continuing as the 
Radiation Safety Officer and the sole authorized user; 

• Conduct operations at the same licensed address: 3003 Lois Lane, Pocatello, Idaho; 

• Maintain an effective ALARA program and enforce robust safety procedures as 
documented in our previously submitted and approved radiation safety manual. 



We believe that the continued adherence to these standards provides reasonable assurance 
that public health and safety will be protected throughout the extended license period. 

Please consider this letter our formal request for an administrative amendment to extend the 
license expiration date from September 30, 2025, to September 30, 2030. 

If any additional information is required to process this request, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at 208-406-2543 or by email at nukemdude@gmail.com. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Vincent Troy Curnutt 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Troy Curnutt Consulting 
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